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 Advent Around the Fire 
Wednesdays 6:00-7:45 pm 

December 4th, 11th, and 18th 
All Saints Lutheran Church 

Native American Urban Ministry 

Our Saviour’s Lutheran Church 

St. Andrew Lutheran Church 

Shepherd of the Valley Lutheran Church 

Trinity Lutheran Church 

All Saints Lutheran Church 

Faith Lutheran Church 

Grace Lutheran Church 

Iglesia Luterana Vida Nueva 

Mount of Olives Lutheran Church 

 

Join us as we watch for Messiah with a 
simple meal, s’mores, 

Bible stories, fellowship, 
and generations growing in faith  

together around the fire. 
Everyone is welcome! 

All Saints Lutheran Church 
15649 N. 7th St. 

Phoenix, AZ 85022 





Christmas Cantata 
Sunday, December 22, 11:00 am 

@ Grace Lutheran Church, 1124 N 3rd Street, Phoenix 
Grace’s Chancel Choir will present their annual Christmas Cantata during worship on Sunday, December 22 at 
11:00 am in the Sanctuary. They will be accompanied by a string quartet from the larger community. Please 
join us for this beautiful telling of the Christmas story! 
 

Phoenix area Lutheran Youth (PhLY) 
Saturday, December 14, 4:00-8:00 pm 

The next PhLY event for high school youth is Saturday, December 14, 4:00-8:00 pm. The group will meet in 
front of the fountains outside of the Glendale Arena at Westgate Mall, 9400 W Maryland Ave, Glendale, for a 
Holiday Scavenger Hunt. For more information, contact Casey at PhLYministry@gmail.com or 
www.facebook.com/PhLYministry. 
 

Christmas Caroling in the Community 
Want to spread some Christmas cheer? Please talk with Pastor Sarah (pastorsarah@graceinthecity.com) 
Vicar Beth (vicar@graceinthecity.com) from Grace Lutheran if you would like to participate in Christmas 
caroling on Saturday, December 21. 
 

Grand Canyon Synod Newsletter & Facebook 
To sign up for the Grand Canyon Synod e-newsletter, go to www.gcsynod.org, scroll down to the very bottom 
of the page, and insert your email address in the box beneath the heading “Weekly Newsletter.” Also, please 
“like” the Grand Canyon Synod on Facebook! By subscribing to the newsletter and liking the Facebook page 
of the synod, you will keep up to date on news around the synod. 
 

Grace Room Ministry 
December’s Need: Blankets 

Grace distributes clothing, hygiene products, shoes, and blankets each Monday, 9:00-10:30 am to anyone who 
needs them from the Grace Room in Hope Hall. During the cold month of December, they are in need of 
blankets. Anyone who has blankets to share is encouraged to bring them on Sunday mornings, during office 
hours (M, T, W, & F 9:00 am-12:00 pm), or at a time negotiated with a Grace staff member. 




